
 
 
Report to  Audit committee Item 
 22 July 2014 

8 Report of Chief finance officer 
Subject Annual audit and certification fees letter 2014-15 
 
 

Purpose  
 
To receive and note the content of the external auditor’s annual audit and 
certification fees letter, dated 29 April 2014,  and the work that the external 
auditors propose to undertake for the 2014-15 financial year. 
 
Recommendation  
 
That the committee notes the content of the external auditor’s annual audit fee 
letter dated 29 April 2014 and the work that they propose to undertake for the 
2014-15 financial year. 
  
Corporate and service priorities 
 
The report helps to meet the corporate priority value for money services. 
 
Financial implications 
 
This report has no direct financial consequences. 
 
Ward/s: All 
Cabinet member: Councillor Waters, resources  

Contact officers 
  
Philippa Dransfield  01603 212562 
 
Background documents 
 
None  
 

  

   



Report  
 
1. The annual audit and certification fees letter sets out the audit and certification 

work that the external auditors, Ernst & Young propose to undertake for the 
2014-15 financial year at Norwich City Council.  

 
2. The fee is indicative and based on the risk based approach to audit planning as 

set out in the Code of Audit Practice and the work mandated by the Audit 
Commission for 2014-15. 

 
3. The key members of the external audit team for the 2014-15 financial year are: 

 
Rob Murray, director 
David Riglar, manager 

 
4. The annual audit and certification fees letter to the council  dated 29 April 2014, 

is appended to this report.. 
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